
WELCOME TO PRE-K 118 with Mrs. Haglich 

Dear	Families	of	Pre-K	118,	

Welcome	to	Pre-Kindergarten!		
The	upcoming	school	year	will	be	an	exciBng	Bme	of	wonder	and	exploraBon	for	your	
child!		I	am	excited	to	meet	all	of	you	in	September!		
The	following	is	a	list	of	supplies	that	your	child	will	need	for	the	2024-2025	school	
year.	
		
Personal	Items:	(Please	LABEL	these	items	with	your	child’s	name):	
•	1	PlasBc	Heavy	Duty	Folder	with	BoNom	Pockets	
•	A	change	of	clothes	packed	in	a	name-labeled	Zip-Loc	Bag	(PLEASE	INLUDE:	shirt,	
pants,	underwear,	and	socks)														
•	One	FAMILY	photograph	(size	4x6)	to	be	displayed	in	the	classroom	(please	label	
with	your	child’s	name	on	back	of	photo)		
•	A	standard	size	(not	small)	backpack	without	wheels.		The	backpack	must	be	large				
enough	to	fit	a	folder,	a	snack/lunch	box,	a	water	boNle,	and	all	outerwear	that	your	
child	comes	to	school	wearing	(ie:jacket/winter	coat/hat/miNens,	etc.)
• One	SMALL	stuffed	animal	for	rest	Bme	(something	familiar	to	give	comfort,	but	
must	be	small,	due	to	limited	storage	space)	

• Please	send	in	a	re-usable	water	boNle,	labeled	with	your	child’s	name,	and	filled	
with	water,	on	a	daily	basis	

Classroom	Supplies:	(NO	need	to	label	with	your	child’s	name.		We	SHARE	these	supplies)	
•	4	BoNles	of	AnBbacterial	Pump	Foam	Soap		
•	4	Containers	of	Clorox	Wipes		
•	1	Box	of	Tissues		
•	3	Rolls	of	Paper	Towels	(Bounty,	142	sheets,	Select-a-Size)		
• 1	(8	Pack)	of	Crayola	Washable	Markers	-	Broad	Line,	Classic	Colors		
• 6	Sharpie	Permanent	Markers-	Fine	Point,	Black		
• 1	box	Gallon	Zip-Loc	bags	(for	Last	Names	A	-	L	)	
• 1	roll	of	Scotch	Masking	Tape-	1.88	inch	or	wider	(for	Last	Names	M-Z)	

You have an opportunity to drop off Classroom Supplies on Wednesday,              
September 4th, which is the day before school starts. 

This is for CLASSROOM SUPPLIES ONLY.  
PERSONAL ITEMS are to accompany your child on the FIRST day of school. 

Have	a	safe	&	wonderful	summer!		I	can’t	wait	to	see	you	on	Thursday,	September	5th!		
																				Thank	You,		

		 																			Mrs.	Haglich	


